Py, NORTH WARREN REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Christina Sharkey, School Business Administrator P.O. Box 410, 10 Noe Road, Blairstown, NJ 07825
E-mail: csharkey@northwarren.org Phone: 908-362-8384 ¢ Fax: 908-362-8744

MEMORANDUM

TO: NWR Parents

NWR Staff

NWR Contractors/Short-term Occupants
FROM: Christina Sharkey

SUBJECT:  Annual AHERA Notification

DATE: August 2015

The North Warren Regional School District would like to inform all parents, teachers and
employees that a copy of the Asbestos Management Plan is on file in the Superintendent’s
Office. This document is available for your review during normal school hours.

RK Environmental has been retained and will conduct six month periodic surveillances as
required by AHERA. All identified asbestos materials have been and continue to be
encapsulated. No activities are currently planned which would impact any of the asbestos-
containing materials identified.

This notice is to be issued on an annual basis in accordance with AHERA regulations.

Students of Today — Leaders of Tomorrow




